
MSSC Training Rooms 

2727 Central Avenue, Ste. 2 

Billings MT 59102 

Registration Information – MSSC Annual Member Meeting – October 27, 2017 

Name: _______________________________________ Email: __________________________________________  

Name: _______________________________________ Email: __________________________________________  

Company: ____________________________________ Phone: __________________________________________  

  First Attendee:  No Charge 

  Second Attendee - $20.00     Payment Enclosed ___ Bill Us___ 

Please RSVP by Tuesday, October 24, 2017 

Tel: (406)248-4893     Fax: (406)248-6228   Email: reg@mssc.org   Online: www.mssc.org 

Aaron Stulc has been the Director of the Montana 

Safety Services Council since June of 2011.  He received 

his Bachelor of Science Degree, with a major in 

Chemistry, from the University of Montana in 2001. 

Aaron has worked in the Health and Safety field for 

over ten years. During that time he has worked for an 

industrial hygiene consulting company, as an Industrial 

Hygiene Compliance Officer for OR-OSHA, and as a 

Safety Specialist for the Montana Department of 

Transportation. 

Agenda 

FREE Catered Luncheon from Famous Dave’s 

Welcome & Introductions 

Council Update 

Presentation by Aaron Stulc:  

 The Business Side of Safety 

Friday, October 27, 2017 

11:45 a.m.—1:00 p.m.  

 We will discuss the business side of 
safety. More and more businesses are 
taking safety seriously, especially when 
selecting subcontractors and suppliers. 
Terms like EMR, TIRR, and DART can 
have a very large impact on your ability to 
get contracts, in fact they may be as 
important as the quality of work you do 
and the price that you do it for. Even minor 
accidents or injuries on job sites can lead 
to in-depth investigation requirements, job 
stand downs, and put your contracts at 
risk. In addition to attaining sub-contractor 
prequalification’s, high workers’ comp. 
costs and injury rates prevent you from 
being as profitable as you could be and 
put your company at a competitive 
disadvantage to your better performing 
competitors, and increase your chance of 
being involved in an OSHA compliance 
inspection.  
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Member Meeting 

Presentation: The Business Side of Safety 


